Blair-Taylor School Board

Special Session Minutes

September 21, 2010
President Dave Smikrud called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.
Present: Joe Clark, Fern Aleckson, Keith Lien, Randi Arneson and Troy Tenneson.
Excused absence: Dr. Blaine Koxlien

Also present: Connie Biedron, Dennis Dervetski, Jeff Eide
Feasibility study presentations were given by Ernie Tourville and Kevin Lisowski of TCI, and by Brad Simonson of HSR. 
The board scheduled a special meeting on October 4, 2010, 7-12 board room, 5:30 p.m. to select a firm to proceed with the study.

Motion to adjourn at 8:20 p.m. by Randi Arneson, seconded by Keith Lien.
Respectfully submitted,

Fern Aleckson, Clerk
